
Home Learning  Friday 15th May 2020      Maths 
 
 

Today’s challenges are not to be submitted on google 
classroom. Just try them for yourselves at home. 
 

 
 



 
 
Try a “subtraction surprise” by clicking on the link below, 
watching the video and investigating results! 

 
https://nrich.maths.org/11014 


